
Harrisburg City Council 
March 30, 2019 Roundtable 

 

Present were Mayor Julie Burke - Van Luvanee, Council members Ryan Berg, Kevin Maxwell, and Ryan 
Olson.  Also present were city staff, Andrew Pietrus and Joe Stonesifer.  A list of all others in attendance is 
on file at the city office.  

Informal discussion included the following items: Minnesota Avenue construction and Open House, 
Harrisburg Days update, City Council Strategic Planning progress, Pool, Southeastern Avenue, Legendary 
Drainage, Yankton City website design, Waste Water Treatment, Engineering, Recording Council 
meetings, Transparency, Accountability, the Aldermanic form of Government, the upcoming Ward II 
election, Harrisburg City website and visitor metrics.  

Linda Heerde of the Harrisburg School Board provided a School District update.  

Taylor Berg gave an update on his activities in regard to the formation of a Disabilities Committee. 

Submitted by Andrew Pietrus, City Administrator 

 


